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November 20,1984
3F1184-16

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Environmental Protection Agency Reporting

Dear Sir:

Attached is a letter which has been submitted to the Environmental Protection
Agency and is hereby transmitted in accordance with Crystal River Unit 3
Technical Specifications, Appendix B, Part 11, Section 3.2.

Sincerely,

#.a' aA v
G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management

DVH/feb

Attachment

cc: Mr. 3. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Of fice of Inspection & Enforcement, Region 11
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323
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| November 16, 1984

|

Mr. Peter T. McGarry, Chit.f
Florida / Mississippi Unit

| Water Management Division
i Environmental Protection Agency

345 Courtland Street ,

Atlanta, GA 30365
,

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
NPDES Permit No. FL0000159
Administrative Order No. 83-17 (wCAB)

Dear Mr. McGarry:

| In accordance with noncompliance notification requirements of the Crystal
River NPDES permit, Florida Power Corporation submits the following
information.

For the month of October 1984, the average for total suspended solids from
discharge 003 (LSST) exceeded the 30 mg/l limit. Tne measured value was 33
mg/1. Since this limit had never been exceeded, we were not tracking the
monthly average and were unable to take corrective action. To prevent
future incidents, the plant will maintain a running monthly average and
reprocess any discharge which might jeopardize our ability to meet the
monthly average.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please advise.

Very truly yours.

Walter S. Wilgus
Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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Mrs. V. J. Tschinkel, DERcc:
Dr. R. D. Garrity, DER
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